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At MCS, our Learner Profile Attitude for 
June is Reflection:

Thinking about our strengths and 
weaknesses in order to grow and 

improve.
This Week in Grade One

Monday – Finishing our HTWW 
summative project
Tuesday – Roll to Make 20 math game
Wednesday – Last Library class.
- I will be away today.  Ms. Lowe will be 
our guest teacher.
Thursday – Reflecting on HTWW central 
idea
Friday – Art

Upcoming Events:
June 18  – all library books due back at 
school
June 23 – Dr. Seuss “Wacky Wednesday” 
in Grade One.  Dress up with wacky hair!
June 25 – Dismissal at noon. Last day of 
school.

Student of the Week
When your child is star, please email me 
a picture of him/her and 5 - 10 pictures 
about him/her.  The following things are 
ideas that you could email me: My 
Family, My Pets, Where I Was Born, My 
Favourite Colour, My Favourite Book, My 
Favourite Thing to Do, My Favourite 
Food, My Favourite Toy. These items 
will be put up on the smart board for 
your child to talk about. We will have 
star of the week time in the mornings. 
The children love to tell stories about 
their lives.
June 14 - Kasia

Unit of Inquiry
Transdisciplinary Theme: How the World Works
Central Idea: Living things are interdependent in their environment
Lines of Inquiry:
• The interaction between plants, animals and people
• Needs of living things
• Variables affecting quality of plant life
Key Concepts: Change, Connection, Function
Learner Profile: Caring, Balanced, Inquirer
Approaches to Learning: Research and Thinking

Classroom News
The children loved watching the plant experiments. Sadly, some of our 
plants died during the experiments. It proved to our little scientists that 
plants need water, sunlight, soil, air and the right temperature!

We are finishing the current Unit of Inquiry, How the World Works. In our
literacy time, we will continue reading Dr.Seuss stories, writing about the 
stories, and doing activities connected to these stories.

In Math, we will be working on word problems with addition and 
subtraction to 20. We will be doing  review for the last week of school and 
playing some math games to reinforce addition and subtraction to 20 and 
beyond.

All library books are due back to the school by June 18.  All
”home reading” books are due back by Monday, June 21.

Linda Orme  Email address:  ormel@fsd38.ab.ca
Millarville Community School Phone Number:  403-938-7832

Numeracy Tip: Write your own math word problem and ask 
a family member to solve the problem. 

Literacy Tip: Read a good book every day and write about 
it.


